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After a long Winter, it’s always a pleasure to say welcome to Spring!  Once again, we have a 
newsletter full of the many great things happening around NBTMS.     -Rick Selover, Principal 

 

 Follow us on Twitter @ NBTMS1 
 

Up-Coming Events 
3/27/23:​ PTSO Meeting, 6:30 
3/31/23:​Drama Production, 6:30pm 
4/6/23:​12:12 Closing 
4/7-4/16:​ School is Closed for Spring Break 
 

NBTMS PTSO Meeting March 27, 2023; Officers for Next Year Needed 
The PTSO is a worthwhile organization that does much to support our school- and involvement 
is not as demanding as it can be at the younger levels!  Please consider joining us at our next 
meeting.  The meeting will be held virtually at 6:30pm on Monday, March 27, 2023.  In the near 
future, elections for next year’s executive board will be discussed. 

 

Math & Science Departments Host Annual Pi Day-Einstein’s Birthday Event 
This past Wednesday, our math & science departments, under the direction of Supervisor Mrs.  
Jeannine Lanphear, hosted another outstanding Pi Day/Einstein’s Birthday festival here at 
NBTMS.Parents and guests were treated to a wide variety of impressive and interesting student 
work, activities and presentations.  

 
 

Student Council Hosts Book Swap 
Our Student Council hosted our first ever ‘Book Swap’- we had outstanding attendance,and it 
went very well! We look forward to doing this again in the near future, based on demand! 
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Art Students Attend Middlesex College Teen Arts Fest  
Many art students got to experience Middlesex County College’s Teen Arts 
Fest on Wednesday! The students had such an insightful critique with the 
college professor, and made awesome art during their workshops. A great day 
all around!  

 
 

String/Orchestra Students Team With Neighboring Schools for Showcase 
The string & orchestra students took part in a showcase with the students 
from East Brunswick and South Brunswick on Thursday at NBTHS. It was a fantastic 
experience, and the directors from South and East agree that this is a terrific 
tradition they'd like to continue and host in the future.  Shout out to Ms. Dadon for putting this 
event together! 
 

Congratulations to 7th Spelling Champ, Hameedat Adeleke! 
NBTMS Spelling Bee champion Hameedat Adeleke is advancing to the Regional Spelling Bee!! 
This final round consists of the 15 top spellers in our region. The winner from this competition 
will advance to Washington DC to compete in the final round of the Scripps Spelling Bee! 
Hameedat will compete this Monday, March 20th at Count Basie Theater in Red Bank. Good luck, 
Hameedat! 
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Music Department Kicks Off Annual Spring Tour 
The music department kicked off their spring tour by visiting 2 elementary 
schools on Friday; besides another opportunity to perform, this is a valuable 
recruitment tool to keep our program strong!  They continue this Friday. 

 

RWJ/Barnabas Offers Local Support for Families 
 

Raising a middle school student can certainly be a challenge for a variety of reasons.  This may be 
especially difficult in today’s world, with social media causing issues for teens, as well as 
social-emotional issues the pandemic may have brought on. RWJ Barnabas Health Network is 
offering resources and support for children and families, which can be found here:  

RWJBarnabas Support 
As always, do not hesitate to reach out to us here at the school if we can be of assistance. 
 

Get Your  
Official NBTMS Gear  

at our  
NBTMS Sideline Store 
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https://www.rwjbh.org/treatment-care/institute-for-prevention-and-recovery/programs/
https://sideline.bsnsports.com/schools/new_jersey/northbrunswick/northbrunswick-middle-school
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Follow NBTMS on Social Media! 
 

 
 

Don’t miss any updates from NBTSchools!  
                  Follow these steps when downloading the mobile app:  

 
1. Search ‘North Brunswick Twp Schools’ in your phone’s app store and download the 

app  
 
2. Select ‘ALLOW’ when prompted on initial download to ensure you receive 

notifications  
 
3. Open the NBTS app, and navigate to the left-side menu for ‘SETTINGS’  
 
4. Ensure your settings are turned on and your school is selected  

 
Keep in Touch! 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to teachers or administration if you have any concerns 
regarding your child’s progress.   Administration contacts are listed here:   NBTMS Contacts 
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1LUo6fJ0j20BOIdr51uozhn0iTKY18NV_RQF004qIWbs/edit

